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The version of the Work Life Balance and Miscellaneous Provisions 

Bill 2022, as passed by Dáil Éireann (No. 92b of 2022), sent to you on 

14th December 2022, contained an error in subsection (3) of the section 

proposed to be inserted by section 7 of the Bill (page 11, line 8). 

 

The correct text of the subsection is as follows: 

 
‘‘(3) Domestic violence leave shall consist of one or more days on which, but for the 

leave, the employee would be working in the employment concerned but shall not 

exceed 5 days in any period of 12 consecutive months.’’ 
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